
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/9/2018 3:21:36 AM

First name: Kristen

Last name: Hukkanen

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Good Evening, I've been snowmobiling for a few years now thank you to our good friends that

introduced us to this sport. I'm mostly a trail rider but will venture off occasionally to see some beautiful areas in

the Stanislaus. There are groups that take out burn children and special needs kids every year to see this

beautiful area, there are cross country skiers and snowshoers as well as back country skiers that access areas

by Snowmobile   Our land of many uses needs to stay, Land of many uses, I have no issues with a minimum

snow cover before going out. I have Snowmobiled While cross country skiers and snowshoers are out and we

can all work together. Most of the time you rarely see them past 5-10 miles out on groomed trails so noise really

isn't an issue after a Snowmobile has passed by.  Please keep all of our lands open and not close any more

areas down

 

Regards Kristen  Hukkanen 


